
Great Game of Huddle Notes 

March 5, 2019 

 

Cindy Stein started the Great Game today.  

 “Umm……What’s going on this morning?” 

Why are we so close together 

“Because it’s a Huddle” Rhonda 

 

Goal today was taking it back to the start 

of Great Game. How and why we started.  

  

Cindy Stein turned the Huddle to Angie 

Crews. 

 

The Transparancey Portal Project was 

announced.  It is a collaborative project 

between Information Systems and the 

Auditor’s Office. 

 

The project will give everybody Line of 

Sight and the ability to connect the dots of 

what’s going on, who’s getting paid, etc.  

 

A big thank you to Nate Nay, Alisha Geer, 

Josh Buffington, Dave Cavener, and Jess 

Kerr.  

 

The Transparency Portal  

 Posts directly from the General 

Ledger daily 

 Displays the adopted budget and 

monies received or expensed to 

date 

 Allows users to view chart 

information by type or fund 

 Ability to search up to five years of 

activity 

 A Checkbook portion that shows 

the Date, Vendor, Description, 

Funds $ amount, along with the 

debt and credit.  

 

March 20th will be the release date.  Bob Dixon shared, we plan to reveal this out to the public on Wednesday 

March 20, 2019 AT 9:30 A.M. We encourage everyone to come and show their support.  


